
Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on Wednesday 23  rd   March
2016.

The following are the Minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club General Membership
meeting held on the putting green on Wednesday 23rd March 2016.

The President Dennis Kitchel called the meeting to order at 8am. The following Board
members were in attendance: Neil Miller, Don Wadsworth, John Kupka, Ron Vaught, John
Hamby, Ron Frederick, Richard McAlpine and approximately 50 members. Board absentees
were: Lee Wortman and Jim Dent.

The Minutes of the General Membership meeting held on 28th October 2015 were approved.
(Miller/Vaught)

The Financial report was submitted by N Miller who advised that the current balance reflected
a total of $7,567.68. The Finance report was approved. (Kupka/Hamby)

The Scrip report was submitted by R Frederick who advised the current Outstanding total was
$11,674.00. 

The Tournament Chairman R Frederick advised the next monthly tournament, the Devil Ball
will be held on 27th April 2016, a week later than scheduled. Four man teams will be selected by
the Tournament Chairman. The format will be 1 net ball and 3 scramble.

The Tournament Chairman also advised he had booked away days for April 13th at Pala Golf
Course ($42) and July 20th at Redhawk ($35). Payments for both away days can be made with
Scrip.

R Frederick referred to the upcoming Member Guest which will be played over two days (22/23 rd

June). He advised that he and his committee were working on procuring attractive prizes to be
raffled.

The Membership Chairman, J Hamby advised to date the membership stands at 133.

Travel Teams.
1. TVGL. D Wadsworth advised the first match was played against Redhawk and the result was
a tie. The next match will be played on 14th April against Inland Valley at Soboba.
2. SDCS – R Frederick advised that to date team results were: 5 wins, 3 losses and 2 byes.

Old Business.
1. R Frederick advised that he had experienced difficulties with some member’s email
addresses which were apparently caused by the AOL takeover of Verizon. He asked members
who use Verizon to advise him of their new emails addresses.

New Business  .



1. J Schlosser asked why we couldn’t tee off at 9am instead of 8am. There was no comment
other than starting at 9am during the summer months would not be comfortable and therefore,
8am was considered a better time to start play.
2. D Kitchel advised that he had been asked about play in fairway bunkers. He confirmed that all
fairway bunkers must be played without grounding the club prior to the shot being taken.
3. R Frederick advised that a long standing member Stan Waid had been admitted to hospice.
He asked members to have Stan and his family in their thoughts. 

The next General Membership meeting will be held on Wednesday 18th May 2016.

There being no further business the President declared the meeting closed at 8.10am.

Richard G McAlpine
Secretary


